Carl Young <cyoung@huerfano.us>

Board Vacancy

Joseph Edes <hcfmld@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 9, 2024 at 10:55 AM
To: commissioners@huerfano.us, administrator@huerfano.us
Cc: Dave Rogers <david51@centurylink.net>, Karl Sporleder <ksporleder@huerfano.us>

HUERFANO COUNTY FEDERAL MINERAL LEASE DISTRICT
PO BOX 1173, LAVETA, CO 81055

January 9, 2024

Board of County Commissioners
Huerfano County Courthouse
401 Main Street

Walsenburg, CO 81089

Subject: Vacancy On The Board of Directors
Dear Commissioners:

David Rogers, treasurer of the District, saw his term expire on December 31, 2023, and he has decided that he does
not want to be reappointed to the board. The District reports to the Colorado State Auditor, the Colorado Department of
Local Affairs, and to the Huerfano County Commissioners in the first quarter of each year. This requires a full board for
approval and signatures. And so we need David’s vacant seat to be filled.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Joe Edes

Secretary HCFMLD

cc: Karl Sporleder Board President, David Rogers



